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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today welcomed 
participants of the third UN Police Performance Workshop, which is being hosted by 
the Ministry of Interior in Abu Dhabi. 
 
H.H. Lt. General Sheikh Saif bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister 
of the Interior, accompanied His Highness the President at the reception. 
 
During the meeting at Qasr Al Bahr in Abu Dhabi, His Highness greeted the guests and 
wished them success in their efforts to develop recommendations that will contribute 
to enhancing police work in line with best practices, aimed at overcoming various 
challenges. 
 
He emphasised the importance of dialogue and the exchange of expertise and 
experiences among international agencies to strengthen their ability to maintain peace 
and security. 
 
His Highness also reaffirmed the UAE's ongoing commitment to enhancing 
international cooperation and coordination for safer societies. He praised the vital role 
played by international police forces in maintaining peace and security, particularly in 
areas affected by conflict. 
 
The workshop, being held for the third time outside the United Nations headquarters, 
focuses on the performance management of UN police leaders in peacekeeping 
operations during wars and crises, as well as future frameworks for international police 
work, development opportunities, anticipated challenges, and other related topics. 
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